Agenda Biennial meeting of the National Bull Terrier Council (Australia)
Date: Friday 11th February 1pm- 2pm  Venue: Canberra, Australia 

1. [image: ]Meeting opened
Meeting Opened at 2:40 pm by the President Di Cross
2. Attendees
	Delegates:  
BTCSA –K King
BTC (NSW) – J Schafer
BTMCV – S Bover
BT & BTM WA – None
ACTBTC –S Blandey
NDBTC – T Wiseman
BTCWA – J Watkiss
BTCQLD – T Yeoh
BTCVIC – C Cook


	Non Delegates:
T Ruch, N Southam



3. Apologies
BT & BT(M) WA – Stan Honnery

4. Minutes - "that the Minutes be accepted as an accurate reflection of the Annual General Meeting /Biennial Election of 20/04/2019"
Moved: J Schafer
Seconded: T Yeoh

5. Executive Reports
a. Presidents Report
The Presidents report was read by D Cross and is attached
b. Secretary's report
The Secretary report was read by C Haseldine and is attached

6. Election of Office Bearers
a. President – Mrs D Cross
b. Secretary – Dr C Haseldine
Mrs D Cross was elected as the President unopposed, and Dr C Haseldine was elected as the secretary unopposed.
7. Items for Discussion
a. Motion 21/20 - The proposed book should be discussed at the next meeting of the NBTCA to be held next year in Canberra.

Currently, a private book is being produced, ready to soon be published. 
A discussion then took place on the privately funded book and what would be in the book.

Di Cross suggested that we take it back to the clubs and start now on an NBTCA book and capture the missed years. The format will be the same as the other books, and all clubs to approve the contents and look.
Moved: T Wiseman 	Seconded: C Cook


b. Health Officer – Meryl Elphick and funding towards research for DNA markers
A discussion took place on the health and our health officer, Meryl, who is currently formulating a response to go to the ANKC.
It was discussed that we need to approach the ANKC for funding for research on health/DNA markers.

A discussion was also had on liaising with overseas clubs to discuss what they may already be researching as there is no need to double up, although we may be able to contribute if we get funding. 

8. General Discussion
A discussion then took place on the rules around ROM judges and the application process; the discussion concluded that the NDBTC would put a motion into the NBTCA to change the approval of ROM judges.

It was discussed that if Notices of motion are not worded correctly, they can’t be voted on correctly. The NBTCA to advise/help clubs where they can on changing the wording.

9. Meeting closed

The meeting was closed at 3:24 pm.
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